
NOTICE 

Customer Service Charter Guidelines 
The Economic Regulation Authority has approved the amended Customer Service Charter 
Guidelines.   

The guidelines provide information on the requirements for charter contents, the Authority’s 
expectations on the review of charters by licensees, and the process it uses when reviewing 
or approving charters. The guidelines replace a previous version, published in August 2006. 

The Authority published a copy of the draft guidelines for public comment on 8 July 2009 and 
received three submissions. Copies of the submissions are available on the Authority’s web 
site.   

The guidelines are also available on the Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General enquiries 
Lanie Chopping 
Manager Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna 
Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph:      61 8 9472 4411 
Mb:     0424 196 771 (Sue) 
           0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7918/2/20090917%20Customer%20Service%20Charter%20Guidelines.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/2/248/51/public_submissi.pm
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/2/248/51/public_submissi.pm

